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FLAHIVE, OGDEN & LATSON 
Advisory No. 87        4/21/2015 

ADVISORY NO. 87 
 

_ _ _ 
 
 

TOPIC: NOTE OF CAUTION REGARDING REJECTION OF MEDICAL BILLS  
 
 
 
 TWCC has issued a cautionary Memorandum to Carriers on rejecting medical bills when 
dates of service are before April 15, 1993 and the bill has been completed in accordance with the 
TWCC Instructions dated January 21, 1993.  See our Advisory No. 70 dated January 26, 1993.   
 
 Although the initial instructions requested compliance by December 31, 1992, April 15, 
1993 is the mandatory date for compliance. 
 
 Please call Steve Huskey in Medical Review Division with any questions.  His number is 
(512) 440-3542. 


